
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0110/2022-23                                                                                     30th Sept 2022 

VISIT TO AERO PLANET 

Dear Parent 

Greetings!  

Each year RVS endeavours to bring greater learning and excitement amongst out 
students through educational field trips. These trips are an integral part of our 
school curriculum. By participating in such field trips, children gain knowledge and 
imbibe the skills of team spirit, collaboration, and critical thinking.  
 
A visit to the Aeroplanet has been planned for our Primary Years students. Kindly 
note the schedule mentioned below –  
 
Day and Date: Wednesday, 12th October 2022 
Payment Mode: Online, cash or cheque drawn in favour of ‘Ridge Valley School’  
Amount to be paid: Rs. 500/- (latest by Saturday, 8th October 2022) 
 
 

In case the payment is made online, please share a screen shot of the 
acknowledgement with the class teacher. 

DETAILS FOR NEFT/ FUND TRANSFER IN RVS ACCOUNT (For Online Payment) 

IN FAVOUR OF   :  RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

BANK NAME   :  ICICI BANK 

BRANCH   :  B-2, TOWER-B, DLF CYBER GREEN, 

DLF PHASE-III, GURGAON- 122002 

A/C TYPE   :  SAVING 

ACCOUNT NO.   :  061001000621  

IFSC CODE   :  ICIC0000610 



Please note the details of the Aeroplanet Program:  
• Entry with Music & Welcome drink 
• Visit inside a real passenger cabin of Airbus A300 aircraft & have a live safety 
demo of oxygen mask, lifesaving jacket 
• Disaster Management Training: Fire & Smoke Drill with safety measures. 
• Real Cockpit view from inside and outside  
• Full view of the plane from the front gallery  
• Real take-offs and landing view at the IGI International airport from our roof top 
• Emergency chute or sliding down from a real Airbus A300 aircraft (Disaster 
management program)  
• Trampoline and Bouncy jump  
• Walking on Balancing Bar, Burma Bridge  
• Tunnel Crossing (Crawling Tunnel) and Hanging Tunnel (Disaster management 
program)  
• 15ft Vertical wall climbing with safety harness 
 
The trip is scheduled within the school hours and is a regular working day for the 
students.  
 
All students must wear School House Uniform and carry masks, sanitizers and 
water bottles. Meals will be provided. 
 
For any queries, please connect with the class teacher.  
 
Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
 

 
 
 


